HUNTERSVILLE POLICE DEPARTMENT

MEDIA RELEASE Armed Robbery
Media Release Number: 180808-01

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
August 8, 2018

The Huntersville Police Department is investigating an Armed Robbery which occurred at 4:17 AM
on August 8, 2018 at the Waffle House located at 14106 Statesville Rd, Huntersville, NC.

During an investigation that followed, Huntersville Police learned that one armed suspect entered
the business and robbed the business of cash. No one was injured during the robbery. The
suspect was described as a black male, slim build, white and black baseball style hat, shoulder
length black hair, black pants, grey hoodie, gold framed glasses, carrying a black draw string bag.
The suspect was last seen walking east from the business.

Anyone with information related to this investigation should contact Lieutenant Sean Freeston of
the Huntersville Police Department at 704-464-5400 or North Mecklenburg Crime Stoppers at 704-
896-7867. You can also visit http://www.northmeckcrimestoppers.org.
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“The Mission of the Huntersville Police Department, through a Community Policing Partnership, is to improve the quality of life
and provide a sense of safety and security in our community, through the delivery of outstanding services with the highest
standards of Honor, Professionalism, and Dedication to Duty.”
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